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Culvert Replacement, Wells Street East, Arthur 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION AND ROAD CLOSURE 
 
March 10, 2025 

The Township of Wellington North wishes to advise you of the replacement of the culvert 
(structure) crossing Wells Street East (approximately 115 m northeast of Smith Street 
[Highway 6]), in Arthur (refer to key plan, below). The project also includes new storm 
sewer and structures, watermain, roadway and concrete curb and gutter. Construction 
will be commencing the week of June 16th and will continue through to the end of August 
2025. 

 

Wells Street East, in the immediate area of the structure location, will be closed to through 
traffic during construction. Local and emergency access will be maintained up to the limits 
of construction, with interruption at various times during the construction period.   

  



Should you have any questions or concerns at this time or during construction, please 
contact either Triton Engineering Services Limited, our office, or the contractor, Walker 
Construction (of Hanover), as noted below.  

Shaun Smith Nic Whiteside 
Triton Engineering Services Ltd.     OR  Walker Construction Limited 
519-843-3920 Ext. 248    519-540-8329 
ssmith@tritoneng.on.ca     nwhiteside@walkerind.com  
 

 
Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Manager of Infrastructure and Engineering 
519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


